
 

 

September 2018 
 

Dear,  
 
Welcome to the September Eco-Schools Leicester eBulletin. It’s already been a busy term with lots 
planned. Download the newsletter now to find out about the latest project and activities. As always, 
if you need any help or support email or contact me, many thanks, Lee 
 

  

 
Partnering with other Leicester Schools 
 
Following feedback from schools, we are planning to facilitate a partnership programme with 
schools in Leicester who are working on Eco-Schools. Training will be taking place on Friday 9 
November 2018 at Sandfield Close Primary School. If you would like to participate please send me a 
quick email (or reply to this email) confirming: 
 
School name: 
Type of school you would like to link with (i.e. primary, secondary SEN) and level of Eco-Schools 
(i.e. registered, bronze, silver, Green Flag): 
 

 
**NEW** Eco-Schools Project Officer post recruitment 
 
Eco-Schools and Keep Britain Tidy are advertising an Eco-Schools Project Officer in Leicester. The 
post will be implement new initiatives to support schools as they develop their school grounds in 
order to achieve the Eco-Schools Green Flag, contributing to a growing number of schools involved 
in the programme across Leicester. It is a one year post and deadline for applicants is Thursday 20 
September 2018 at 9am. 

 

 
Leicester Eco-Schools Newsletter – September ‘18 
 
The latest packed newsletter contains all the 
information about what’s happening this term in 
Leicester. Direct download now.  
 

 Eco-Schools Roadshow dates 

 Eco-Schools training 

 

http://www.keepbritaintidy.org/eco-schools-project-officer
https://schools.leicester.gov.uk/media/4717/september-2018.pdf
https://schools.leicester.gov.uk/media/4717/september-2018.pdf
file://///VS-DATA6/DATA6/team/psd/en/DATA/Education/Lee/Admin/Bulletins/April 2018/schools.leicester.gov.uk/eco-schools


 Dates for your diary 

 Governor training 

 Energy management training 

 Water competition 

 Anti-graffiti project 

 BRAND NEW Air quality education EDI-net 
Schools competition  

 Walk Leicester 

 Ashden Less CO2 Programme  
 

 
 

 
Sustainable Schools Celebration nominations 
 
Do you have a student, parent or volunteer who… 
Spearheads recycling in school? 
Raises awareness of litter? Participates in healthy 
cooking? Always turns up to gardening club, no 
matter the weather? Goes that extra mile to walk, 
cycle or scoot to school? 
 
Nominate them now for an award at the NEW 
Sustainable Schools Celebration. Deadline for 
entries 28 September 2018. 
 

 

 
 
 

https://schools.leicester.gov.uk/services/environment-health-and-well-being/environmental-education/upcoming-events-training/sustainable-school-celebration/
https://schools.leicester.gov.uk/services/environment-health-and-well-being/environmental-education/upcoming-events-training/sustainable-school-celebration/
https://schools.leicester.gov.uk/media/4717/september-2018.pdf
https://schools.leicester.gov.uk/services/environment-health-and-well-being/environmental-education/upcoming-events-training/sustainable-school-celebration/


 
EDI-Net Schools competition – November 2018 
 
Energy and water is one of the biggest spends for 
schools after staffing. Leicester City Council has 
been working closely with De Montfort University to 
develop tools to empower staff and students to take 
control of their energy We are encouraging all 
schools (where possible) to participate in the EDI-
Net competitions 

 
 Competition 1 – World cup style – compete in 

week 1 with up to 5 other schools, top 2 move 
into the next week. Overall winner is top of the 
final league table (week 4)  

 Competition 2 – Over the entire month, gain 
points on a daily basis. Winner is the school with 
the least points at the end of the month.  

 Competition 3 – 3 energy saving days! Whoever 
appears at the top at the end of the day will be 
the winner (results can be found the next day) 
Energy saving days are Thursday 8 November, 
Tuesday 20 November, Friday 30 November 
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